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Recommended Draft 

As a Portland homeowner and taxpayer since 1971, I feel Portland needs to stop homeless from
camping on our sidewalks,,and,in our parks. Portland has become a huge eyesore and homeless filth
and trash needs to be cleaned up as it is a public health issue due to poor sanitation. I feel I live in a
3rd world country. Perhaps having the homeless paid for cleaning up in way of food vouchers is a
idea. I am against this current initiative.
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